

## Mararoa School Flyer 25 February 2016 Key learning for life's journey

IMPORTANT DATES TERM 1 2016	
26/2/16	Northern Swimming Sports
2/3/16	Board of Trustees Meeting at 5.00om
2-3/3/16	Life Education Van Visits Mararoa School
11/3/16	Basin Athletics
15/3/16	Child/Parent/Teacher Interviews
18/3/16	Northern Athletics
25-29/3/16	Easter – Return to school Wednesday 30/3/16
1/4/16	Clubs Day
11-15/4/16	Yr 7 & 8 Routeburn Track Tramp
15/4/16	Term 1 Concludes

We were struggling to get quorum for tonight's BOT meeting so it has postponed until Wednesday 2 March at 5.00pm.

**Congratulations** to these people who have qualified for the Northern Southland Swimming Sports on Friday 26 February, at Lumsden.

Cole Freestyle, Back/Breaststroke

Noah Freestyle

Sid Freestyle, Breaststroke, Medley & Relay Sophie Freestyle, Back/Breaststroke & Relay

Max Backstroke

Lucv Backstroke, Medley & Relay

Ivan Freestyle Natalie Breaststroke

## Clubs Day On Friday 1 April

We have a clubs/leisure activities day planned, but of course we need your help to run the day.

If you have a suggestion for an activity, please let Susan know by Monday 14 March, because this is when the children will make their choices.

Some activities which have been popular in the past are: tramping (senior and junior), cycling, junior biking, art and craft, beauty, cooking, baking, campsite setting, fishing, yachting, squash, building, movie making, photography. The children choose 3 activities and they will get ONE of those choices. The activities will run for the whole day.



**Class Swimming** – the last day for class swimming is this Friday. Children will not need their togs from next week onwards.

**School Uniform Orders** – as from late next week you will be able to order all new school uniform items from Poppet Clothing Ltd based at Makarewa. Our skorts are made by them and they also supply other schools. The quality of the uniform will not change. Please check out their website under school uniforms to place an order www.poppetchlothing.co.nz.

If you have completed an order form and sent it to the school office this year these have been forwarded to Poppet Clothing for them to process. Any queries please phone Fiona at School. Thank you.